
Academic Standards Committee Meeting Minutes for October 3, 2017 3pm 
 
Attending: John L., Tammy, Kevin R., Kathy T., Terry L, Janet Z, Ed C.  
 
Minutes from 5/2/17 were approved by Kathy T, seconded by Tammy 
 
Old Business 

 CEAC- Class size minimum - We have to come up with forms. 
 Need to form a sub-committee- Janet, Ed and Kevin have agreed to be on it. 
 Budget –is a “separate issue” 
 Pete Angelastro spoke about changing advising. 
 All our minutes are all on our new NVCC website 

 
 
New Business: 

 Next meeting we will have to select a new Committee Chair-must be a faculty member. 
 Janet will speak to Dean Rios- Knauf about what issues we should be working on for the 

17-18 academic year 
 Minimum Grade for Transfer (Discussion: BOR policy is that NVCC is in violation the 

norm, which seems to be C-minus for other colleges in Connecticut except for Norwalk.  
However, a C-minus may not satisfy NVCC prerequisites so the paradox is that there 
would be a kind of credit counted twice when a transferable course has to be repeated to 
continue the next course here.  

 Other ideas for the new academic year are some health and yoga and physical education 
classes only get credit once though they may be taken more than once. 

 
 
Move to adjourn (Passed 3:45pm) by Janet seconded by Ed  
 
Submitted by:  T. Latella 


